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Short-Term Condominium Property Rentals Bring New Legal Issues
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Laurie Kiedrowski, head of the Condominium Law Group at McLeod Law, comments in Canadian Lawyer
magazine article, "Short-term headaches". The article explores new legal challenges arising from the increasing
popularity of short-term rentals, whether to allow or prohibit them, and how. To read the article click here.
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